
 

 

  

 

NOVEMBER 2018 

Havelock Lions News Letter 

 

HEY ALL DON’T FORGET TO KEEP AN EYE OUT FOR 

EVENTS AND INFORMATION ON OUR  

HAVELOCK LIONS FACEBOOK PAGE 

https://www.facebook.com/Havelock-Lions-Club-1073711632691102


 

 

 

 
 

3 November 2018 

 

Ian Cameron 
Havelock Lions 
 

Dear Ian  

BONFIRE NIGHT 

The Havelock Vision 2020 Trustees would like to thank the Havelock Lions for their help to create another 

amazing bonfire night.  The turnout from the community was great and it was obvious that everyone 

enjoyed the evening.   

The gate takings totalled $272.20 and $33.00 was raised from the Guess the Weight of the Sheep 

competition.  Debbie Moceta was the lucky winner of this. 

We are very lucky to have your groups involvement in this event.  We hope that you were able to raise 

funds as well to continue your fantastic work in the community. 

Thank you again. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

Susan Foster 
Administrator 
 

 
 

Havelock Vision 2020 

PO Box 44 

Havelock 7150 

Marlborough 

havelockv2020@gmail.com 



 

CALENDAR OF UPCOMING EVENTS  

AUGUST TO OCTOBER 

 

November 

 

Tuesday 20th  November Lions Dinner Meeting 

 

Saturday 24th  Market Day 

 

Monday  26th  Annual Foodbank Appeal, 6pm with the  

     Havelock Fire Brigade. 

 

December 

 

Sunday  2nd  Project to refurbish the Addie Barrer Seat  

     at the Mahakipawa Arm, Meet at 9am by the seat 

 

Saturday 8th  Rai Valley Leo Club sponsored walk in the 

     Pelorus Reserve 

 

Saturday  15th  Our Christmas function will be held at Carol  

     and Brian Boswell’s place 

 

 

Subs reminder 

($125 Family and $65 individual). Please pay to treasurer Brian Cameron  

or into our Admin account 031355 076 1022 00. 

           

 

Lions Tee Shirts are on offer for $42 with Lions Logo, order yours now from 

Anne 574 2394 

 

 

 



 

 

Recycling of Hearing Aids 

Rob Buchanan is collecting 

hearing aids for use in the Pacific 

Islands. 

Lions collect these aids and 

forward them to Rob and his 

team. 

Address to:  Rob Buchannan, 94 

KeriKeri, N.Z. 

Otherwise give them to Ally or 

Ian. 

 

 

Unwanted Glasses. 

Also for the Pacific Islands.  

Drop off place is the Havelock 

Medical Centre. 

 

 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM BOARD MEETING  

5TH NOVEMBER 2018 

The project to refurbish the Addie Barrer at the Mahakipawa 

Arm (near Linkwater will take place on Sunday 2nd December. 

We will meet at 9am by the seat, kicking off the work with a cup 

of tea. Names will be taken at our Dinner Meeting of anyone who 

can help with sanding or painting on the Outdoor Furnishing 

Oil. 

 

The annual Foodbank appeal will take place on Monday 26th 

November at 6pm. We will be collecting in conjunction with the 

Havelock Fire Brigade. Names will be taken of those who are 

available to help collect. It is really a fun night. 

 

Our next Market will be held on 24th November and names of 

those able to help will be taken at the Dinner Meeting. Let’s 

hope it is the success of the October Market. 

 

Our Christmas function will be held at Carol and Brian 

Boswell’s place on Saturday 15th December- more details later. 

Thanks to the Boswells for their generosity. Carol points out that 

they have kayaks, dinghies, and a spa pool. 

 

The Rai Valley Leo Club are walking a sponsored walk in the 

Pelorus Reserve on 8th December to raise funds for disabled 

children who need a walker. Please contact Ian or Siobhan if 

you would like to sponsor one of Leos, or if you would like to 

join them. 

 

Those able to help at the Bonfire Night on 2nd November would 

have enjoyed a very special evening. Many thanks to Muff and 

Paul Newton who went out of their way to make sure that 

everyone was able to enjoy the beauty of their magnificent farm, 

bonfire, fireworks display and everything else that went on. 

 

Nigel Morrison has generously offered us some pine for 

firewood from his farm at Linkwater. Nigel will assist us by 

cutting it up, so we need to split it and take it away. Further 

details at our Dinner Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 HAVELOCK 

LIONS OFFICERS 

2018 - 2019 

President     Debbie Healey 

 

1st Vice President,  

Secretary &  

Communication      Ian Cameron 

 

Information technology  

& Treasurer    Brian Cameron 

 

Immediate Past      

President     Alison Morriss 

 

Membership  

Chairperson         Colin Arlidge 

 

Service Chairpersons                  

Dave Farrant & Alison Morriss 

 

LCIF  

coordinator           Alison Morriss 

 

Leadership Chairperson          

& Marketing           Anne Boddy 

 

Youth  

Director              Siobhan Skinner 

 

Tail Twister 

& Almoner          Dave Farrant 

 

 Lion Tamer         Harold Kiddey 

 

Bulletin Editor    Brydie Davies 

 

Social  

coordinator        Raywin Sinclair 

  

Greeter              Nicola Farrant 

 

DID YOU SEE THIS?? 

 

“BETWEEN THE LIONS” 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONTHLY DINNER MEETING 

 

TUESDAY 20TH NOVEMBER 2018 

6.30pm 

UPSTAIRS AT THE CAPTAIN’S DAUGHTER 

 

Guest Speaker: Spencer Kingi - Policing in the Pelorus 

 

Greeter: Nicola Farrant 

Raffle Draw: Brian Cameron 

Invocation: Siobhan Skinner 

Introducing Spencer: Ian Cameron 

Thanking Spencer: Brian Boswell 

Tail twister: Dave Farrant 

Lion Tamer: Harold Kiddey 

Last word: Harold Kiddey 

SEE YOU ALL THERE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


